Roughrider Girls Basketball Information . . . Take a picture of this so you will have it on your phone in case the paper gets lost.  : - )
	
	You are receiving this note if you A) played with us last year, B) played on a Stevens 8th –grade team last year, or C) have otherwise expressed an interest in turning out for girls basketball.

	1. Pro-Shot shooting clinic with Dan Taylor! Sunday, Oct. 20, from noon to 4 p.m. 

		I have attached a flyer for this. We would love to see as many of you as possible out for this. Some of you have worked with Dan before, and this is his second trip out our way. The cost is $50 for this event. If you need financial help for this, please come to see one of our coaches. The $50 goes into our fund-raising account, and we pay Dan out of that.

	2. Pre-season meeting for all players interested in turning out

		We will have a pre-season informational meeting on Tuesday, October 29, at lunch, in room 906 (School gets out early at 11:25 a.m. that week due to parent-teacher conferences; you can come in for the meeting right after class, and then head out for the day; volleyball and soccer have their final regular season home matches that night). You will get information about the first two weeks’ practice schedule, paperwork needed to play, how teams will be selected, etc. If for some reason you can’t be at that meeting, see Mr. Poindexter in room 906 or Ms. Rogers in room 116.

	3. Open gyms – an opportunity to get some shots up before the season starts . . . 
	
		Open gym will be held on the following dates, from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m., in the auxiliary gym.

		Monday, November 4
		Wednesday, November 6

		Monday, November 11 (no school that day)
		Wednesday, November 13 

	4. Practice starts Nov. 18. It’s never too early to start getting paperwork ready!

		We are asking you to get all required paperwork in by Friday, November 15. 

		If you have turned out in the past and are not planning on playing this year, please let one of the coaches know. If you have questions about turning out and want to talk about that, contact one of us to set up a time to talk soon.
		We look forward to seeing you all soon!	

	
	Coach Poindexter (room 906), Coach Rogers (room 116), Coach Horton
